
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
House winners 
Well done to Bothal House this half term who won the competition. All of Bothal House had the opportunity to 
come into school today in non-uniform. The House competition begins again after half term. 
 
Sale of Poppies 
The sale of poppies for the Royal British Legion Appeal will begin on the first Monday after half 
term and will be on sale all week. 
 
Parents’ / Carers’ Evening 
Thank you to everyone who attended these over the last week. Mrs Layton will catch up on those in Nursery who 
made appointments on the Tuesday, after half term. The parent questionnaires that were filled in will be collated 
after Mrs Layton has seen all of her parents. The results of the questionnaire will then be sent with the 
newsletter. 
 
Half Term 
After a long first half term, we draw for breath next week and return to school on Monday 4th November. Have a 
restful week and enjoy the extra hour that the clocks going back gives you this Sunday. 

Diary Dates 
Monday 4th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Friday 15th November Children in Need 
Tuesday 19th November Bookshop 
Friday 29th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Friday 6th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 10th December KS2 Christmas event (Year 3 & 4 parents - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 11th December  KS1 Christmas performance (2.00pm) 
     KS2 Christmas event (Year 5 & 6 parents - 6.00pm) 
Thursday 12th December  Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
     KS1 Christmas performance (6.00pm) 
Friday 13th December   Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
 Christmas jumper Day 
Monday 16th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 17th December Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party 
Thursday 19th December Year 5 & 6 Christmas bowling 
Friday 20th December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 6th January  School closed for Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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